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Dear Mr Flood,  
 
Within the above document Appendix 2 details the site selection for developments in 
Honiton.   I am a resident of Honiton and own a home at Otter Valley Park which  lies 
adjacent to a Council Preferred site for 100 new residential homes to be built.  This 
will also require major road engineering works.  Otter Valley Park lies just outside the 
AONB and is a quiet and peaceful site with Park homes purchased by retired older 
people. 
 
I attach a letter and some supporting documents which explain why I am seeking 
your help and advice. 
 
I do acknowledge the need to provide new housing in Devon in order to house 
people of working age who are required to support the growing elderly population 
and tourism.  However where these houses are built and the impact they have on 
those already living adjacent to proposed sites must also be a major consideration. 
 
I hope you will be able to spare time to consider my submission as soon as possible. 
 
Olive Deaville 
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